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MEMBERSHIP MEETING

A general business meeting of JACL members will be held at the Buddhist
Church this Friday evening, August 1lth, from 8 PM., Some of the matters to
be discussed are mentioned elsewhere in this bulletin, Refreshments will be
served after the meeting,

A JACL OFFICE?

Your officers have been considering the possibilities of obtaining of-
fice space in a convenient downtown location for transaction of JACL business,
Such an office could be used to house JACL records, answer phone calls and
inquiries, and for committee meetings. We have a good proposition in mind,
but the approval of the membership will be required before we go into active
negotiations on the subject,

JACL DANCE

It’s been a long time since the JACL sponsored a regular "open to the
public dance, and some of our members have been suggesting one as being a
very good idea, If held sometime in September, our JACL Queen could be of-
ficially crowned at the dance., We'll leave it up to the membership,

ADC DRIVE

The time has come for the annual ADC Drive, which should be completed
before the opening of the National Convention. The quota for Seattle this
year is $3,500. As indicated by National Director Mas Satow, this may be
the last ADC Drive which we may be called upon to make,

QUEEN CONTEST

By the time you receive this, the Seattle JACL Queen Contest will be
over and the name of the winner announced. As this is written, however,
we're entirely in the dark, so to speak, and all we know is that one of the
following fair candjdates will be our Queen: Takae Tanino, May Tsutsumoto,
Betty Noji, and Marian Kono, Financing of the Queen?’s trip to Chicago
(and also for the official chapter delegates) remains to be discussed by
the membership.

SEATTLE TO BE CONVENTION HOST

At the PNDC meéeting held in Seattle on July 16th, Seattle was offi=
cially selected a8 the site of $he 1951 Distriet Convention, to te hsld dur-
ing the Labor DAy Weekend. It is planned to make this affair a “miniature
national convention", a high point of the year’s activities for all JACL
chapters in the entire Northwest., Since a great deal of work will be requir-
ed, it isn’t too early to start thinking about it right now, If you have any
bright ideas, bring them out inte the open,

THE NATIONAL ELECTION

Official ballots for the election of our national officers are being mail-
ed to PAID-UP MEMBERS in good standing, All ballots should be returned by
August 3lst, If you are a paid-up member and we have missed you inadvertently,
please call the Corresponding Secretary, Miss Takako Yoda, 2102 Spokane Street,
RAinier 6547, and a ballot will be mailed without delay.

RESERVATIONS FOR NATIONAL CONVENTION

Members expecting to attend the National Convention at Chicago (September
28 to October 2), are reminded that reservations should be made bsfore Septem-
ber 1lst, Information and forms may be obtained from the Chapter President,

A FINAL REMINDER

We'd like to see a big turnout at the JACL membership mecting this Friday
evening, It“gva good chance to get acquainted with one anothe~, and to con-
tribute your gripes and constructive suggestions, too., Your oificers will
cooperate by making the meetings as snappy and interesting as possible. Our
past meetings have been well attended; let’s have evem more at the coming
meeting |







	ddr-densho-429-15-1_mezz
	ddr-densho-429-15-2_mezz

